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Reminder for Community Information 
Sessions for proposed Kahnawake 

Cannabis Control Law 
 

For Immediate Release 
 
(Kahnawake – 20, Seskéha/August 2018) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind the community that information 
sessions are scheduled for the proposed Kahnawà:ke Cannabis Control 
Law for tomorrow (21, Seskéha/August) and next Tuesday, 28 

Seskéha/August. 
 
The meetings will be used to explain the rationale for the proposed 
legislation, the current draft of the law with community feedback changes, 
and the upcoming Community Decision Making Process (CDMP) 
hearings. 
 
“Canada’s legalization of cannabis is on our doorstep and, as a 
community, we have to move forward with legislation that will leave 
control of the situation in our hands and not that of Canada and Quebec,” 
stated Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda Kirby earlier. “We believe the latest draft 
meets our needs, but we still need to meet with the community before we 
begin work in the CDMP – the actual legislative process.” 
 
The info sessions will be held from 6pm to 9pm at the Golden Age Club.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
450- 632-7500 ext 63251 
joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs Rhonda 
Kirby 
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As per the MCK 
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